
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 19th April 2024 

Book Looks 

This half term, each year group will have a ‘Book Look’. You will be able to look through 

your children’s books and see all of their amazing, hard work this year. Please enter via your 

child’s drop off door.  

Tuesday 23rd April – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 1 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 1 classrooms 

Thursday 25th April – 14.15 – 15:15 

Year 2 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 2 classrooms 

Tuesday 30th April – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 3 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 3 classrooms 

Thursday 2nd May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 4 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 4 classrooms 

Tuesday 7th May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 6 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 6 classrooms 

Thursday 9th May – 14:45 – 15:15 

Year 5 ‘Book Look’ in the Year 5 classrooms 

 

Attendance Class Reward 

As part of our new attendance policy, which has been developed this academic year, each 

week classes take part in a competition to have the highest combined class attendance. The 

winning class earns a whole class reward. This may include a class party, extra break time or 

extra golden time. The class reward is selected by a majority vote. Each week the winning 

class will be announced in our Monday assembly and will be sent home to be celebrated on 

our weekly newsletter. Well done to this week’s winners! 

                  



 

SEND Pupil Support Plans: 

Children who are currently working on a SEND pupil support plan will receive the updated 

version of these this week. Mrs Steel (SENCO) will be available between 8.30 – 11.00am on 

Wednesday 24th April if you have any questions regarding these. Please email 

office@robinhood.leeds.sch.uk to request a telephone call from Mrs Steel during this time.  

 

Book Fair: 

The travelling book fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of children’s books to 

browse and buy. 

WHEN: Monday 22nd – Thursday 25th April 

TIME: 8.30 – 9.00am and 3.30 – 4.00pm 

WHERE: The school hall 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from 

only £2.99.  Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our 

school! As we are a cashless school, we would like to remind you that all payments will be 

taken using card. 

We hope to see you at the Book Fair next week! 

Miss Wray 

 

Personal Development – Summer 1 

This half term in personal development we will be focusing on ‘Understanding Others’. We will 
have weekly assemblies that focus on this theme. Children will be receiving certificates in 
assemblies for showing that they are trying to understand others in their classes. Look out for 
these personal qualities at home and let your class teacher know  
if you notice your child trying to understand others. See the attached posters for the personal 
development milestones for each key stage. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 
 

Mrs Harris, Miss Hobson and Mrs Laker 
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